
ANNOUNCEMENT 

The 3(three) days training programme on E-waste Management for Govt. of Sikkim officials in 
collaboration with SPCB-Sikkim scheduled from 13-15 March 2019 at Officers Club Namchi is 
hereby being postponed till further notice due to unavoidable circumstances. Concerned officials 
may contact NIELIT-Gangtok (03592-205609/205610)  


